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ORDER IMPLEMENTING 
QUEUE REFORM 

BY THE COMMISSION: On September 15, 2020, the Commission issued an 
Order Approving Queue Reform which approved the queue reform proposal as filed on 
August 31, 2020, by Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC, and Duke Energy Progress, LLC 
(together, Duke). The Order directed Duke to keep the Commission informed to the 
approval progress of the queue reform proposal from the South Carolina Public Service 
Commission (PSCSC) and the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC). The 
Order also stated that the Commission would issue an order subsequent to the approval 
of the queue reform proposal in the other jurisdictions establishing the effective date of 
the new revised North Carolina Interconnection Procedures (NCIP). 

On August 11, 2021, Duke filed a Motion to Implement Queue Reform Effective 
August 20, 2021, along with a NCIP compliance filing as Attachment A to the filing. In the 
motion, Duke stated that the PSCSC issued a directive order on February 10, 2021, and 
a final order on June 18, 2021, approving the queue reform proposal. Duke also stated 
that FERC issued an Order on August 6, 2021, approving the queue reform proposal. 
Duke’s motion requests that the Commission approve the NCIP revisions effective 
August 20, 2021, as attached to its motion. In the motion Duke represents that the only 
changes to the NCIP filed on August 11, 2021, from the version filed as approved by the 
Commission on September 15, 2020, are the changes to reflect the new effective date of 
August 20, 2021. 

Based on the motion and the entire record, the Commission finds good cause to 
grant Duke’s motion. The revised NCIP as filed by Duke on August 11, 2021, is approved 
and shall be effective August 20, 2021. 

IT IS, THEREFORE, SO ORDERED. 

ISSUED BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSION. 

This the 19th day of August, 2021. 
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